YES... THE TIME HAS COME!!!!

THE CENTER TOWNSHIP WATER AUTHORITY IS HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE
THAT WE ARE MOVING BACK HOME TO:

224 CENTER GRANGE RD

THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON THURSDAY, 11/21 &
FRIDAY, 11/22 TO FACILITATE THIS MOVE.

WE WILL BE OPEN FOR BUSINESS ON MONDAY, 11/25/24 @ 8:30 AM

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY, CALLS CAN BE MADE TO THE
FILTRATION PLANT @ 724-774-7766.

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE.



